COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

May 10, 2018

Mr. Cody Wooldridge

TROLLCO, INC

1625 Pelican Lakes Point

Windsor, CO 80550

Re: Stegner Farms, Permit No. M-1999-021, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-7
Dear Mr. Wooldridge:

On May 10, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application
submitted to the Division on March 16, 2018, addressing the following:

Final representation of the water surface and definition of temporary eastern berms to be used for
reclamation soil.

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 7 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No.
M-1999-021. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1999-021 remain in full force and effect.

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120.

Sincerely,

//Q‘”JZ/ 1 ing

Jared Ebert
Environmental Protection Specialist 111
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